Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 11:45 AM

To: ‘Tacoma Morrissey'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Ashley Ager; Dan Moir

Subject: RE: Extension Request - Corral Canyon Central Tank Battery (2RP-5466)
RE: 2RP-5466

Tacoma,

Your request for an extension to November 16, 2019 is approved.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: Tacoma Morrissey <tmorrissey@Itenv.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 10:41 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>

Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Ashley Ager <aager@Itenv.com>; Dan Moir <dmoir@Itenv.com>
Subject: Extension Request - Corral Canyon Central Tank Battery (2RP-5466)

All,

XTO is requesting an extension of the current 90 day deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report
required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the Corral Canyon Central Tank Battery RP# 2RP-5466 . The spill occurred May
18, 2019 when a leaking valve caused a tank within a temporary lined container to overfill. Soils beneath containment
and tank may have been impacted, however the tank and containment need to be removed before site assessment and
remediation can begin. Regular updates of the operational activities have been provided to ensure that work begins as
soon as the equipment is removed. To provide enough time to fully assess the site and conduct remediation work, XTO
requests an extension of the current deadline until November 16, 2019.



Thank you,

Tacoma Morrissey

Staff Geologist

432.556.3617 cell

LT Environmental, Inc. 3300 North “A” St. Bldg 1 #103 Midland, TX 79705
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